
29 January 2024 

To all active FAI Members: INVITATION LETTER 

To Whom It May Concern, 

The National Aeronautic Association – together with the Soaring Society of America and the 
Uvalde Gliding Association – have the pleasure of inviting the National Gliding Teams from all 
FAI Members to participate in the 38th FAI World Gliding Championships to be held in 
Uvalde, Texas, USA. 

Event venue 

Garner Field (KUVA) Uvalde, Texas USA 

Event period 

from 11th August till 31st August 2024. 

The first official Bulletin of the Championships gives full details of the event. More information 
is disseminated continuously on the competition website: www.wgc2024uvalde.com 

We look forward to welcoming all National Team Pilots and their Crew in the United States next 

August. 

Sincerely, 

Amy Spowart – President  
National Aeronautic Association 

Eric Mozer – Championship Director 


